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St. Mark’s Catholic School 
106 Bath Road 
Hounslow 
TW3 3EJ 
 
30th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Consultation on the admission arrangements 2021-22 of St. Mark’s Catholic School. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the School Admissions Policy 2021-22 and the Supplementary 
Information Form (SIF) 2021-22. 
 
The governing body of St. Mark’s Catholic School is putting the above documents out for 
consultation between 1st November 2019 until 6th January 2020. 
 
The published admission number (PAN) for 2021-22 is 186 and this has not changed from 
previous years. 
 
The change on which we are asking your opinion is the proportion of places offered to each 
Deanery. 
 
We would be pleased to receive any comments on this. The policy is on our School Website. 
 
Please address your comments to Mrs Howard at the school address, or by email to 
howardm@st-marks.hounslow.sch.uk 
 
 
You can also reply by phone on 020 8577 3600. 
 
Please make sure to reply by 6th January 2020 as governors will be meeting in January 2020 
to determine the admission arrangements for 2021 - 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs M McMichael 
Chair of Governors 
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